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November 2023

Principal's Message

What a great and supportive community Jewett has! The annual Jog-A-Thon brought in over
$39,000. This money is vital for improving the technology our students have access to, as well as
providing unique and engaging educational experiences for our students. | speak for the entire staff
when | say that your support really makes a difference. We are fortunate to be a part of such a
special school community.

A huge thank you to the Jewett PTO for all their hard work, time and dedication to our school. The
Jog-A-Thon was a huge success! The Fall Carnival had a great turnout and lots of fun was had by
all. Thank you Jewett PTO!

John K. Greeny

News From La Clinica

LaClinica's first flu vaccine clinic at Jewett is scheduled for this Thursday, November 9th. If you
would like to have your child receive their flu vaccine at school, please give us a call to schedule at
541-494-6611. We do require a separate consent form for vaccines. Once scheduled, we will send
you a vaccine consent form to fill out and return to the school. We must have the vaccine consent

form in order for your child to receive a flu vaccine at school.
We also will be offering a second flu vaccine clinic at Jewett on Thursday, November 16th.

Sincerely,
Heather Wood, RN
Jewett School Nurse

UPCOMING EVENTS

November 11
Veteran's Day (No School)

November 22-24




Thanksgiving (No School)

November 28

PTO Meeting @ 6:00 PM in the STEM Lab
Picture retakes

November 29
Christmas Bazaar for the Maker's Lab 5:00 - 7:00 PM

John Greeny
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